
 
 

 

 

November 26, 2019 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 

Salem, Oregon 97301  

 

Re:   In the Matter of PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY,  

Advice No. 19-02, New Load Direct Access Program.  

Docket No. UE 358 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

The Oregon Citizens' Utility Board (CUB) files this letter to notify the Oregon Public Utility 

Commission that it does not intend to file a Closing Brief in this proceeding.  CUB continues to 

respectfully request that the Oregon Public Utility Commission (Commission) implement 

Portland General Electric Company’s New Load Direct Access (NLDA) program inclusive of its 

proposed Resource Adequacy Charge (RAD) and Resource Intermittency Charge (RIC) in the 

interim while a generic Direct Access investigation is undertaken.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Michael P. Goetz  

General Counsel 
Oregon Citizens' Utility Board  

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 

T: (503) 227-1984, x16 

mike@oregoncub.org 


